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Lupe Anguiano 

From: "Elaine Madsen" 
To: "Lupe Anguiano" <languiano@verizon.net> 
Cc: "Chon Noriega" <cnoriega@ucla.edu>; "Kathleen McHugh" <mchughla@humnet.ucla.edu> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 2010 1:33 PM 
Subject: Re: Screening at UCLA 

We had an exchange of e-mails some weeks ago and I e-mailed him on 
April 3rd to let him know we are arranging 
a friends and family screening of the documentary on Wed April 14th 
@Greenway Court Theater and reminded 
him that we need to get together. I have not heard back from him but I 
am copying both he and Kathleen 
on this e-mail as a reminder that we need to get together. If you are in the 
area on the 14th, perhaps 
you would like to join us. I think perhaps they have been busy, but I know 
they are sincere in 
wanting to see the doc and to arrange a screening of it. 
Best, 
Elaine 

On April 3rd to Chon Noriega: 
There is a friends & family screening at Greenway Court Theater 544 North 
Fairfax Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90036 
On April 14th @ 7 PM. Would love to have you and your wife join us there if you're 
free. If not, we should get busy and 
screen the film for you so we can do something with it on behalf of Lupe or the Center. 
Elaine 

On Apr 7, 2010, at 12:50 PM, Lupe Anguiano wrote: 

Ela ine, 

I wondered if y ou have spoken to Kath leen McHugh or Chon Nor iega about your 
f i lm sc reen ing at UCLA? 
Lupe 
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